
 
 

 

 

                                                       

 

 

 

What do women in 
higher education need 

to know in order to 
succeed? 

 

An exciting program called 
“Taking Charge: Women 
and Leadership at Emory” 
answers this question! 
Taught by leaders from 
across campus, “Taking 
Charge” is based, in part, 
upon some of the best 
practices of the HERS 
Institute for Women in 
Higher Education.  

 

In the 2011-12 series, 
Emory/HERS alumnae and 
other  University leaders 
will offer their insights and 
perspectives on issues in 
higher education and 
professional development. 

 

“Taking Charge” resumes 
with new programs in 
December 2011.  It is free of 
charge and open to all 
women of the Emory 
community.   For more 
information, please contact  
Katherine Brokaw at 
kbrokaw@emory.edu. 

Taking Charge: Women and Leadership at Emory 
 

 “Taking Charge” will meet during the 2011-12 academic year 
in conjunction with monthly meetings of the President’s 

Commission on the Status of Women (PCSW). 
 

Fall Semester 
 

1st Session:  December 15, 2011 (4:30 PM-6:00 PM) 
“Structures & Cultures of the University” 

Featured Speakers:  Dr. Joanne Brzinski and Dr. Rosemary Magee 
 

Spring Semester 
 

2nd Session:  January 19, 2012 (4:30 PM-6:00 PM) 
 “How to Get Where You’re Going:  

Careers, Networks, Mentors, and Goals” 
Featured Speaker: Janis Ashkin 

Moderators: Donna Wong and Betty Willis 
 

3rd Session:  March 15, 2012 (4:30 PM-6:00 PM) 
 “The Future of Emory: Dollars and Sense” 

Featured Speaker: Mike Mandl 
 

4th Session:  April 19, 2012 (4:30 PM-6:00 PM) 
 “It Takes a Village: Collaborations and Coalitions” 

 
Location for all sessions: Jones Room, Woodruff Library 
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